
LIPSONLIFE

Welcome back,  a busy start to the term. Year 13's all have bespoke Individual Learning Plans which
have been sent home, this is to help guide the support from home and help them plan their revision
for their final set of PPE’s in March. All reports have been sent home for Year 12 and Year 13 in
preparation for Parents Evening on the 25th January. A once in a life time opportunity is open for
Year 12's to go on a fully funded Seas Your Future Voyage, sailing on the Tall Ship Pelican please
see the google classroom for more information. 
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Please remember to wear your lanyards
and not to have mobile phones out in the
corridor

Please check with your tutors for your
individual WIG times, all students need to
have their WIG by the end of term. 

 

REMINDERS

KEY DATES

YEAR 12 WORK EXPERIENCE

Just a reminder that Work Experience is the
1st - 5th July 2024 and it is compulsory for
all Year 12's. Students need to find their
own placement and then complete the
Work Experience section on UNIFROG with
the correct information. All students have
had an assembly on the process. Any
students without a placement will be
school for online work experience.

Princess Yacht Open Day on Saturday
3rd February. 

Babcock Creating Futures – Apprentice
& Early Careers Fair: Date: Monday
12th February -  1:30 - 5:00 PM

Babcock Virtual Early Careers Fair
Date: 8th February - 5.30 to 7PM

YEAR 13 OPPORTUNITIES

January 25th - Parents Evening

January 31st - UCAS Deadline

February 2 - Year 12 Seas Your Future
applications in.

February 9 - Year 12 to have completed
Work Experience Placement form.

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK
Congratulations to Gabriella, Mya, Daisy, Asra
and Oceana who have started volunteering at
AGE UK. 
Well done to all those who passed their English
and Maths GCSE
All of the students who have had BTEC exams
since we came back - 11 exams.


